
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 12/08/2022 10:50:20 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

12/08/2022 

MR Rod Cowdroy 
127 Booralie RD 
Duffys Forest NSW 2084 

RE: DA2022/0805 - I / O  Weemala Road DUFFYS FOREST NSW 2084 

The application is ambiguous and provides very little detail on the proposed operations. We 
would respectfully request more information as there is every possibility that noise and other 
operational issues could have adverse environmental impacts if approval was granted on the 
limited information provided. 
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